Kl
Krisvam Developers Lip

Date- 21-06-2024

To,

The Chairman,

South Dum Dum Municipality,
Dum Dum,

Kolkata-700074

REF: Sanction Plan No- 1188 Dated 27/07/2023

SUB: Project Commencement Letter

Dear Madam,

[ am Mr Vivek Agarwal, Partner of M/s Krisvam Developers LLP. We have
executed a Development Agreement with Mr Gopinath Roy owner of land
having Holding No-997/1 situated at 919/1 Jessore Road, Ward No- 20,Kolkata-
700050.

Upon execution of the Development Agreement with land owner we got the
building plan sanctioned from your good office vide Plan No -1188 dated
27/07/2023.

Vide this letter we want to inform you that we have Commenced the
construction of the building at the above-mentioned address as per the building

plan sanctioned by our office.

Request you to kindly record the same.

S NELgae
(S S
\(9”‘\\\« ’\/

A
LS
e, 2

1 Swami Vivekananda Road, Jessore Road, Next to Titan Showroom, Kolkata - 700074
E-mail : krisvam.developers@gmail.com | Call : 033 - 35914837



